
"ALMOST INSTANT RIDE"

THIS COMING WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 15TH

TONY & KATHY MASON ARE TRAVELING TO LAKE 
OROVILLE FOR LUNCH.

Gathering at Orchard Creek parking lot at 8:45AM, and departing at 
9:00AM. Traveling the back way on Marysville Rd. to Bangor to the 
Oroville Dam where we will have lunch at Kelly's which overlooks the 
lake. Upon leaving we will go over the dam then down Montgomery St. 
and enjoy the river. We will be stopping for ice cream in Marysville. 
Yummy!!

If we have less than 10 cars ( 20 people ) we will be eating in the dining 
room with separate checks but if we have more than that we will have a 
terrific buffet lunch which would be approximate $18.00 per person all 
inclusive. Because of this we have to have a head count as soon as 
possible. We might not be able to make arrangements for late 
attendees.   

                                 *****Looking for a co-leader.*****

It should be a beautiful day to cruise along and enjoy the country, good 
food and great company. Hope you'll join us.

Are you going ?    YES !!!       RSVP         Tony & Kathy Mason
                                                                            (See LHSCG Roster for
                                                                             contact information)
                                           


